
 

This fortnight Annette’s class have been practicing 

their concert item. They have finished their 

comprehension activities on The Castle.  

 

Geraldine’s class have continued their research about 

young women making a difference with a focus on 

Emilia Telford. They have worked on Volume and 

continued working on division in Maths. Amy has put 

in a ripper effort during Basketball this week. 

 

Brad’s group have been working on Compound words 

and Suffix. The have been comparing short and long 

division. They have been exploring the effects of video 

games on the mind in health. Bailey has been a stand 

out with improved work ethic last week. 

 

The students have been playing Tennis and Basketball 

and working on gross motor skills for sport. Students 

attending Tech classes have been continuing them 

online at school during regular Tech hours. 

 


